

VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP

We are looking for parish volunteers to help share their time and talent with the campaign committee. We need enthusiastic people to help with receptions, mailings, and/or phone calls.

Volunteers are asked to consider giving approximately 8-10 hours of their time during the months of September through November. No special qualifications are necessary, just your willingness to serve.

Please fill out a volunteer card and return the card in the offertory basket, drop it off at the parish office, or scan the QR code to sign up online.

Your commitment is essential to our success!

RECEPTION INVITATIONS

On Friday, September 13, all registered parish families were sent an invitation to the **Paving the Way** Campaign Receptions.

Our hope is that everyone will respond positively to this request as these receptions offer an opportunity to hear firsthand the details of our campaign.

When you receive your invitation, we ask that you please take a few minutes to review your personal calendar and let us know what date works best for you. To RSVP simply return the reply card to the Parish Office or email: rsvp@stclarecc.org.